
California Department of Developmental Services presents 

A Person-Centered Approach to Risk 
Strategies for Handling Risk in a Person-Centered Way 

The California Department of Developmental  

Services, in partnership with Support Development  

Associates, is offering a series of virtual trainings on 

person-centered thinking and practices.   

 

These trainings will be held via webinar, will help     

assure that key stakeholders, including individuals  

and their families, providers, and regional center staff 

are knowledgeable of, and understand the principles 

and application of person-centered thinking, practices 

and service planning.  

A Person-Centered Approach to Risk 

This training will provide information on risk and how to approach this topic in a  

person-centered way, giving participants tools to address this balance including  

defining risk, providing supportive environments, encouraging smart decision  

making, and identifying some options for person-centered approaches to risk.  

Tuesday,  January 12, 2021 
 

10:00 AM - 12:00 PM  
 

Follow this link to register and participate in the 

live webinar at the specified date and time above: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tZcude2hqzIuGdfRFxG0opoUhh3zD9yzzQeu  

Thursday,  January 14, 2021 
 

1:00 PM - 3:00 PM  
 

Follow this link to register and participate in the 

live webinar at the specified date and time above: 

 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tZIvdumvpjovEtz5ThiEKjIOcTV_rS4Rx832  

Anyone interested in learning about strategies for handling risk in a person-centered way is welcome 

to register and attend the training at no cost to training participants. Both trainings will be covering 

the same information, so participants should only register for one training to preserve seats for  

others. There is a capacity limit of 500 for each training, and all trainings will be recorded and posted 

to the DDS website.  

When registering, please provide any needed accommodations. 

 

For questions about this training series or registration assistance, please email brytnee@sdaus.com. 
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